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SITE SELECTION TEAM TO TOPEKA 

WASHINGTON, D.C.--senator Bob Dole said today that a GSA site 

investigation team will visit Topeka on December 3 through December 7 to conduct 

a site selection investigation for the Topeka Courthouse Federal Office Building. 

The building, which will comprise at least 76,000 square feet of 

space will be located in an area bounded by 3rd, Monroe, 13th and Tyler Streets, 

an area delineated in previous GSA meetings with local officials. 

While the investigation team is in Topeka they may be contacted 

at The Buildings Manager~ Office, Federal Center, Warehouse S-101, P.O. Box 19047, 

Topeka. 
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